
I’m writing to strongly urge you to pass House Bill 3470.  Help Oregon be a leader in dealing with 
greenhouse emissions.   I have nothing to add to what I’m sure you’ve already heard about the need to 
reduce our impact on the climate.  Please count me as one more citizen deeply concerned about this 
issue, and craving government help. 
  
Please, do the right thing. 
  
Penny Palmer 
Eugene, OR 

 


